
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

           
27th February 2023 

 
STRIKE ACTION by the NATIONAL EDUCATION UNION (NEU) 
 
Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
As I am sure many of you will have seen in the media, the next day for the NEU strikes is Wednesday 1st 
March.   
 
As I previously stated at John Ray Infants, we have a number of staff who are members of the NEU. 
Trade Union law dictates that these staff members do not have to tell me if and when they intend to 
strike and are entitled to change their mind up until the moment children are due to enter school.  
 
At this present time, I am unaware of any teachers taking strike action on this date. 
 
The whole school will be open as normal. 
 
 
Kind regards, 
 

 
 
Lisa Christian 
Headteacher 

            
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Headteacher; 

Mrs Lisa Christian 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

      

          

 

 

John Ray Infant School 
“learning together, aiming high, proud to be ourselves” 

 

          Notley Road, Braintree, Essex, CM7 1HL 

          Telephone:         01376 323071 

          Email:                 enquiries@johnrayinfants.essex.sch.uk 

 


